Amber Burke

From: David Goodrich <davidgoodrich73@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 3, 2022 1:03 PM

To: Amber Burke

Subject: [External] S. 265

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

[External]

S.265 is completely unnecessary, because the crime does not warrant being a felony, as existing law works, and the bill is
being misused by Rep. Martin LaLonde as a vehicle for the basis to terminate the gun ownership rights of citizens.

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or
responding to this email.



